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CONTRACT TO SUPPLY READY-MIX CONCRETE TO SAMSUNG C&T CORPORATION 
FOR THE NORTH-SOUTH CORRIDOR – NSC106 PROJECT 

 
 
The Board of Directors of EnGro Corporation Limited (the “Company”) and together with its 
subsidiaries (the “Group”), wishes to announce that Top-Mix Concrete Pte Ltd (“TMS”), a 
wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company has secured a supply contract from Samsung C&T 
Corporation (“Samsung C&T”) for the North-South Corridor – NSC106 project.  
 
TMS will supply estimated 800,000 m3 of ready-mix concrete over the project duration of six 
years up to 2024. 
 
NSC106 is part of the North-South Corridor (“NSC”) project which stretches 21.5km from 
East Coast Parkway to Admiralty Road West. NSC106 contract involves design and building 
of 1.25 km tunnels between Novena Rise and Toa Payoh Rise on the NSC, largely 
underground expressway with dedicated bus and cycling lanes. 
 
The supply contract is expected to improve the financial performance of TMS over the next 
few years. However it is not expected to have any material impact on the consolidated net 
tangible assets and earnings per share of the Group for the financial year ending 31 
December 2018. 
 
None of the Directors or controlling shareholders of the Company has any interest, direct or 
indirect, in the above transaction, other than through their respective shareholdings in the 
Company (if any). 
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